






































































































 
 
Nikhil Narkhede 
Department of Conservation and Natural Resources 
Nevada Off-Highway Vehicles Program 
901 S. Stewart, Suite 5005 
Carson City, NV 89701 
 
November 15, 2021 

 

RE: Mesquite Police Department Reference Letter – MXT Media 

 

Dear Nikhil,  

This letter is to recommend MXT Media for full consideration of their OHV Grant Application for the 
upcoming year(s).  MXT Media has successfully collaborated with Mesquite Police Department on a 
number of Off-Highway Vehicles Initiatives and we hope that the State of Nevada Off-Highway 
Vehicle Commission will extend the opportunity for MXT Media to work with other Police & Sherriff 
Departments throughout the State of Nevada. MXT Media’s efforts have increased OHV Registration 
in Mesquite as well as increased public education and safety of OHV’s in the Virgin Valley. 

The Mesquite Police Department has successfully worked with MXT Media in the past as follows: 

- OHV Registration Events  
- Revised City of Mesquite Police Department OHV Map Handout 
- Revised City of Mesquite Police Department Online OHV Web Page 
- Print Media Ad Creation & Ad Placement 
- Digital Media Ad Creation & Ad Placement 
- OHV Event Registration Flyers & Web Assets 
 
If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 

Kim Otero 

Kim Otero 

Administrative Manager/Grant Specialist 




